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RESOLUTION NO. 654

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO SIGN LIQUOR
LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATIONS.

WHEREAS, the City of Wilsonville receives a large number of liquor license

renewal applications each year for recommendation to the Oregon Liquor Control

Commission (OLCC) for approval or denial; and

WHEREAS, the City has had a practice of placing liquor license renewals on the

consent agenda at City Council meetings; and

WHEREAS, this can be an inefficient system and lend to delays in

recommendations due to the scheduling of City Council meetings; and

WHEREAS, recommendations for approval of liquor license renewals area routine

matter in all instances except those for a licensed establishment with a poor record of

liquor-related violations;

NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS HEREBY RESOLYED by the City Council of the City

of Wilsonville that:

1. The Mayor is authorized by the City Council to sign all approvals for liquor

license renewals unless the establishment has had a history during the previous year of

liquor-related Violations.
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2. Should a licensed establishment have liquor-related violations which. may be

cause for a recommendation not to renew a license, a public hearing shall be scheduled and

the recommendation to renew or not renew a license shall be made by the City Council after

the conclusion of the public hearing.

ADOPTED by the City Council of the City of Wilsonville at a regular meeting

thereof the 16th day of February, 1988 and filed with the Wilsonville City Recorder this

same day.

WILLIAM E. STARK, Mayor

ATTEST:

VERA A. ROJAS, City Recorder

SUMMARY OF VOTES:

Mayor Stark AYE

Councilor Edwards AYE

Councilor Braymen AYE

Councilor Clarke AYE

Councilor Jameson AYE
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TO: Honorable Mayor & City Council

FROM: Pete Wall ///, /J
City Manager t/fA/~

SUBJECT: Resolution - Liquor License Renewals

DATE: February 11, 1988

This subject was discussed at the last Council meeting. Our system of approving liquor
licenses is slow and inefficient for such a routine manner. The resolution authorizes the
Mayor to sign applications unless liquor-related violations have occurred. Should this be
the case, a public hearing will be held as required and the decision to recommend approval
or denial will be made by the full Council after the hearing. Presently we do not have any
establishments in the city that fall into this category but it can and does happen from time to
time.

There are several renewal applications on the consent agenda. Should this resolution be
approved, they should be removed from the consent agenda.
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